
  
 

 

 

 

 

In every newsletter we will celebrate one member of staff who has 
gone above and beyond to  

support the staff, pupils and wider school community. This week our 
staff shout out goes to:  Mrs Hunter  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers                                                
 

With the warm weather lifting everyone’s spirits, it’s been the perfect way to end a fantastic term. We’re so proud of all our 
pupils for their hard work and enthusiasm this year and we’re looking forward to the last week with more smiles, sunshine, 
and finishing the week off with our attendance reward assault course. Thanks to everyone for their continued support and 

we look forward to seeing everyone in the new term.  School restarts for pupils on Wednesday 3rd September.  
 

Kind regards, Mrs Maughan 

We would like to take a moment to celebrate Mrs Hunter, our 

wonderful Year 1 teacher, who is leaving us to begin an exciting 

new role in early years education.  

Mrs Hunter has been an amazing, warm, and nurturing presence 

in our school, consistently showing kindness and care to every 

pupil she has taught.  

She will be sadly missed by staff and pupils alike. We thank her 

sincerely for all her dedication and wish her the very best in this 

next chapter of her career.  

 

 
 Parents/Carers Parking Notice  

From September, we kindly ask that anyone 
using the staff parking area provide evidence 
of a Blue Disabled Badge. 
Unfortunately, entry will not be per-
mitted without this documentation. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 



Holiday Last day 
Teacher Training Days 

school closed to children 
Date re-opens for children 

Summer Holiday Friday 18th July 2025  Tuesday 2nd September  2025 Wednesday 3rd September 

2025 

October Half Term Friday 24th October 2025  Monday 3rd November 2025 

Christmas Holidays  Friday 19th December 2025 Monday 5th January 2026 Tuesday 6th January 2026 

February Half term Friday 20th February 2026  Monday 2nd March 2026 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have been enjoying lots of different 

events happening during their last term at school from 

Sports Day to International Day! 



Dates your Diary 2024-2025 

Date Time Event Year What Do I Need? 

Tue 15th July  2:30pm-3:00pm Rock Steady Concert All years Parents/Carers Welcome  

Wed 16th July 2:30pm-3:00pm Class Assembly YR3 Parents/Carers Welcome 

Thur 17th July All Day Attendance Reward Day Whole school 

Inflatable obstacle course reward 

From 3.00pm children can have an extra  go 

for a £1 donation. 

Thur 17th July All Day Picnic Party  Whole School 

Join us for a picnic lunch, if your child has 

packed lunch and would like this please  

contact the school office.  

Thur 4th Sep 
10:00am—

11:00am 
Puffins Stay and Play  new starters 

Nursery 

Puffins 
More information to follow  

Fri 26th Sept 2:00pm—3:00pm Macmillan Coffee Afternoon Parents  
Parents Welcome—more information to fol-

low on Dojo 

 


